
Berlin Kindergarten Registration
Begins Mar 1, 2022

Children age five on or before January 1, 2023,
are eligible for kindergarten for the 2022-2023
school year.

If you have a child who is eligible to start kindergarten in
the fall, and you did not receive a mailing with registration
instructions, please contact the Berlin Board of Education
at 860-829-6782.

The deadline to complete the registration process for new
kindergarten students is Friday, April 8, 2022.


